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Resources

The Arc

FOR PEOPLE WITH INTELLECTUAL AND
DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES

The Arc offers resources to include in your financial
plan

People with intellectual and developmental disabilities (IDD) and their
families must plan for the future, including having a plan for how a
person with IDD will pay for the things they want and need. Questions?
Contact futureplanning@thearc.org.

¢ An Overview of ABLE Accounts

¢ An Overview of Special Needs Trusts

¢ Special Needs Trusts and ABLE Accounts: How Are They Different?

¢ Pooled Special Needs Trusts

e How Death Affects the Money Left in ABLE Accounts and Special
Needs Trusts

These videos are also available in Spanish

Development
Band supporting UCP through its music

StoneTribe, a reggae-inspired music group, is donating 25% of the proceeds
from the digital downloads of its new single, Island Time, to United Cerebral
Palsy.

Band member Daniel Walker explained why he and his bandmate,
Nate Allbritton, decided to support UCP.

“My younger sister, Alanna Walker, had severe CP before she passed away.
She touched my life in ways that only those that have been touched by
children with disabilities can understand.” He added, “I [felt] I could raise a
lot of awareness and funding. There is a huge [disability] community here
[in Texas], and I know they could use an advocate such as myself and my
business partner.”

If you would like to learn more about StoneTribe’s music and support the
band's fundraiser for UCP, visit www.stonetribemusic.com.

Read about the band's new single.




